
 

 

  

  

  

  

 

January 27, 2022 

 

 

Webb CISD Family, 

 

Some noteworthy IT updates… 

1. Next month, two replacement fiber optic cables will be pulled, to restore high-speed 

Internet access for both the auditorium and CATE classroom areas. This will allow us 

to deactivate many cellular WiFi hotspot devices. 

2. We continue to implement underutilized technology, to meet new staffing and student 

needs, but future purchases will be made soon. 

3. Behind-the-scenes prep work has begun on our new Gabbart CMS website. We will 

soon have a staff photo directory and teacher content pages, etc. 

4. Esser grant purchases -and- Google G-Suite/Classroom tools are on their way. 

5. Web traffic for www.webbcisd.org is increasing, mainly due to updated content. 

 

 

I T  U p d a t e  
  Todd Armstrong, IT Director 

  Elaine De la Paz, IT Assistant 


